
14Y AFTER SCHOOL
Engaging the heads, hearts, and hands of children grades K–5. 

Rest easy knowing that you child’s afternoon is creative, active, and engaging until 
6:00 PM in a safe environment. We welcome children of all needs and abilities.  

Register now for Spring semester: Wednesday, February 2 – Friday, June 17 

Enrollment options are available from 2 to 5 days per week.
Registration is rolling and prorated. Join us at any time. 

Sibling and Member discounts available.
We accept Self-Direction, ACS, and HRA Vouchers. 

Learn more and register today at 14StreetY.org/AfterSchool

ABOUT THE 14Y AFTER SCHOOL PROGRAM
Each afternoon includes homework help and a healthy snack, as well as

classes centering on movement, the arts, or intellectual discovery. 
Our signature enrichment classes are taught by our specially trained

counselors and professional teaching artists. Age-appropriate classes include 
dance, drama, gaga, gymnastics, karate, chess, film-making, journalism,

and so much more. After School participants also have access to our
aquatics and youth classes at special rates.

SCHOOL PICK-UPS
Child pick-ups are available at PS 40, PS 19, EVCS, NEST+m, and

Success Academy Union Square. If interested in pick-up at a different school, 
please email AfterSchool@14StreetY.org. 
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14Y YOUTH CLASSES
FOR CHILDREN AGES 3 – 12 

Youth Classes are available for children of all needs and are disability-inclusive.  

Taught by professional teaching artists, our youth classes include sessions like ballet, tennis and 
soccer, and give your child the opportunity to hone their skills and express their creativity in a 

focused, supportive setting. Learn more and register at 14StreetY.org/YouthClasses 

Questions? Email YouthPrograms@14StreetY.org  

“My daughter loves everything in After School. 
She often talks about the different activities 
she has. Sometimes she doesn’t want to come 
home, because she likes it so much.”
 –After School parent since 2021

“I am super-happy with the responsiveness 
of everyone at the 14th Street Y. Any time 

a problem has come up over the years, 
the team has always taken my concerns 

seriously and worked to find solutions asap.”
–After School parent since 2018     




